

Republic of the Philippines Pepartment of Education REGION VIII

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NORTHERN SAMAR

May 17, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No.DK s. 2023

INVITATION TO RESEARCH CONFERENCE ON EDUCATION, SOCIAL SCIENCE, AND LIFE SCIENCES OF THE UNIVERSITY OF EASTERN PHILIPPINES (UEP)

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent SGOD and CID Chiefs
Education Program Supervisors
District Heads and School Heads
Public School Teachers
All Others Concerned

- In promoting professional growth and development through the culture
 of research and innovations, this Office hereby encourages all
 concerned and interested DepEd personnel to attend the Research
 Conference on Education, Social Science, and Life Sciences to be
 conducted on May 27-28, 2023 by the University of Eastern
 Philippines (UEP) at the Farmer's Training Center, UEP, University
 Town, Catarman, Northern Samar.
- 2. Please see attached letter request for other details.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

GAUDENCIO C. ALJIBE JR., PhD, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent





Republic of the Philippines UNIVERSITY OF EASTERN PHILIPPINES

University Town, Northern Samar Web: http://uep.edu.ph; Email: uepnsofficial@gmail.com

W: 125 -0.23

reped Records

DR. GAUDENCIO C. ALJIBE, JR.

Schools Division Superintendent Division of Northern Samar Catarman, Northern Samar

Dear Dr. Aljibe:

Greetings!



The Graduate Studies of the University of Eastern Philippines will spearhead a Research Conference on Education, Social Science, and Life Sciences on May 27-28, 2023 at the Farmers' Training Center, UEP, University Town, Catarman, Northern Samar. The highlights of the said conference include the following: Plenary Talks: Research Culture in UEP: Achievements, Challenges, and Trajectories; Research and Education: Post Pandemic Situation; Stories and the Social World: Researching Narratives; and Research in the Business Sector. Further, the conference will also feature Parallel Presentations of Researches conducted by the GS Graduates from 2019-2022 and our candidates for graduation this school year.

In view of the fact that most of the students and graduates of the Graduate Studies are teachers in the Department of Education, particularly in the Division of Northern Samar, the undersigned would like to humbly request from your office to allow and consider the attendance and participation of the DepEd teachers to the foregoing significant endeavor-who are students of the Graduate Studies and to cloth this with a sense of a strong mandate, we would like to further request that a Memorandum from your office be accordingly issued for that purpose.

Thank you so much for the support and may God bless us all.

Very truly yours

University President